161 Arlington Road London NW1 7ET

Tessa Craig

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall
London

WC1H 9JE

16 january 2018

Planning application 2017/5071/P
Dear Ms Craig

We are writing in follow up to our objections to the planning application relating to ORT House. in
that submission we expressed our serious concern about the way the planning application had been
handled. The proposals would have a serious and adverse effect on our property and on those of our
neighbours in Arlington Road and yet none of us had received directly any information from the
Council about the proposals. We do not think properties affected in Parkway were informed either.
This suggested to us that those handling the application had not registered the nature of what was
being proposed and its potential impact. We are writing to seek reassurance form you that, as this
application is taken forward, this situation is rectified and that Council officers ensure that they have
a proper understanding of our concerns.

Yours sincerely

Nick Winterton

Philip Boardman



